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Hello EMNRD Managers,

NM has many great State Parks.  As you look at fees and needed income to maintain these areas, I support some fee
increases.  I read the letter submitted by life long friend, Dana Roth and wish to add an “amen” to her all points for
consideration.

Also, I like to see family recreation but the high level of trash left behind now has me wondering about lack of
respect for nature spaces and endangering the habitat.  This is a worldwide issue.  Your rangers certainly have more
issues to deal with current human usage.

Regards,
Jean Crawford
Santa Fe
505-466-1000
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